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Upcoming Events 

January 8 
(Sun) 

Annual  
Reports Due 

January 17 
(Tues) 

Consistory 
Meeting 

February 12 
(Sun) 

Annual  
Meeting 

February 15 
(Wed) 

JUCC Feeds 
Ruritan 

March 4 
(Sat) 

JUCC serves 
Food Bank 

March 11 
(Sat) 

Spring  
Supper 

March 18 
(Sat) 

JUCC serves 
Food Bank 

March 25 
(Sat) 

Spring  
Bonanza  
Bingo 

Sunday 

Worship 9:30 am 

Faith  
Formation 

10:50 am 

Communion 1st 
Sunday of the Month 
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From the Pastors 
The Work of Christmas Has Begun 

 Each Sunday during Advent, our practice was to sing I Am the 
Light of the World, beginning with the first verse and adding another 
verse each week. This song was new to us when we came to JUCC, but 
itôs become one of our favorites. 

 The lyrics come from a poem by Howard Thurman, called The 
Work of Christmas. For Thurman, the true work of Christmas begins 
when we apply Jesusô teaching to our lives. After the angels, the stars, 
and the shepherds are gone, our Christmas celebration gives way to  
following the way of Jesus. Next time you sing this song, listen for the 
echoes of what Jesus said, ñfor I was hungry and you gave me food, I 
was thirsty and you gave me something to drink, I was a stranger and 
you welcomed me, I was naked and you gave me clothing, I was sick 
and you took care of me, I was in prison and you visited me.ò This is the 
work of Christmas that God calls us to do.  

 As we leave Jefferson UCC, we are grateful for the times we have 
all shared in the work of Christmas. Together we have fed the hungry 
through donations to the Jefferson Food Pantry and the Weekend Food 
for Children program. We have helped needy families with school  
supplies, so they would have money for food and shelter. We have given 
students at The Jefferson School a glimpse of Godôs love.  

 Within our own community of faith, we have worked to ensure 
all people are welcome. We began helping children to know they are an 
important part of the body of Christ. During our five years together, 
both in worship and in study, we walked through many books of the  
Bible, from the beginnings in Genesis to the end in Revelation. What an 
opportunity we have shared as we listened for God speaking today! 

 As we begin our ministry in other places, we will carry these 
memories with us. We have laughed and cried together, prayed and 
sung together, and we leave with love for you in our hearts. 

 May God bless this church and each of you in your lives and in 
your ministry. 

 The Work of Christmas has begun! 

    Blessings, 

    Pastors John & Rebecca  
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Thank you for the wonderful memories: our installation, time with children, Christmas pageants, 
seeing the cherry trees blooming at the church, car shows, the church bells and chimes, corn  
mazes and campfires, Christmas caroling, and time spent with each of you in mission,  
community service, visiting in homes and hospitals, and in worship and fellowship. And so much 
of this caught on camera by Dave Snyder! 



Notes from the Consistory  
¶ Challenge Offering - Over $6,000 in Challenge Offering donations have been 
made by members of the congregation. The Trustees will provide $3,000 as a 
match to this amount. With these extra revenues the general operating budget for 
2016 may end without a deficit. 

¶ The Consistory has begun planning for worship after Pastors John and Rebecca 
leave. A survey was distributed to gain feedback from members of the  
Congregation. If you have questions about the survey, please contact Brenda  
Blumenauer. The Consistory agreed to ask Chad Weddle to serve as an interim 
worship leader and will be sending a proposal. The Consistory is contacting the 
Conference to discuss the process for an interim pastor. 

Help the  
Weekend Food for Children  

Backpack Ministry  
by bringing:  

Pasta ï ravioli, Spaghetti-Os,  or stews   

Offering Update 

As of December 31, 2016 
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The Consistory is seeking a volunteer to be Hospitality  
Coordinator. This person would be the contact and  
coordinator for Homewood Birthday Party, when there is a 
congregational lunch, a need to get meals to a sick or shut-
in member, and for funeral receptions. Others will help with 
the event, but we need someone to serve as the Coordinator. 
Please let John Edwards or Debbie Ferrell know if you can 
be that person. We thank Debbie for doing this for many 
years as the Chair of Adult Fellowship. 



Upcoming Events 

January 8 (Sun) 9:30 am Annual Reports due 

January 17 (Tues) 7:00 pm Consistory meeting 

February 12 (Sun) 10:30 am Annual meeting 

February 15 (Wed) 6:30 pm JUCC feeds Ruritan 

March 11 (Sat) 8:00 am Spring Church supper 

March 25 (Sat) 8:00 am Spring Bonanza Bingo 

October 21 (Sat) 8:00 am Fall Church supper 

November 18 (Sat) 8:00 am Fall Bonanza Bingo (tentative date) 
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Join Us! 
Open to anyone 18 & over 

Instructor: Jan Faulkner 

Cost: $5.00 per class;  no commitment. 

Web site:  sites.google.com/site/jcommunityyoga/  

 

 

Jefferson Community Yoga  

1/4 Wednesday UCC 

1/7 Saturday STPL 

1/11 Wednesday STPL 

1/14 Saturday STPL 

1/18 Wednesday STPL 

1/21 Saturday UCC 

1/25 Wednesday STPL 

1/28 Saturday STPL 

The schedule as shown is the normal rotation for Yoga. Currently, due to 
keypad issues at St. Paul Lutheran all classes are being held at JUCC until 
further notice. 

Address Update 

A Christmas card was received from Mary Helen Staley, widow of former  
pastor Bronson Staley. (The card is on the bulletin board by the restrooms.) 

 

She has moved into a cottage at the Homewood at Williamsport continuing 
care community. Her new address is 16505 Virginia Avenue Unit 1041,  
Williamsport MD 21795-1477 

http://sites.google.com/site/jcommunityyoga/
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2016 Christmas Pageant Photos courtesy of Dave Snyder 



Page 6 Sharing the Light of God  

Christmas 2016 

Photos courtesy of Dave Snyder 


